
DESIGN ADVISORY BOARD  
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

 
 

 

 

 

DATE: May 2, 2019 
 
LOCATION: Deep River Town Hall 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Dan Batt, Peter Howard, Jeff Hostetler,  
Pamela Potter 
 
GUESTS: Alan Pardis, Mike Cole, Nancy Fischbach 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:15. 
 
 
 
Alan resigned from the board effective 4/23/19. The board unanimously voted to elect Dan 
Batt as the new chairman. 
 
 
There was a discussion among the board members and Nancy Fischbach about the Gateway 
Conservation Zone and the Gateway Commission's objectives to protect the scenic, historic 
and environmental resources of the lower river valley and in particular, the Landing area.  
The board agreed that the protection of the conservation zone by shielding the area from 
incompatible uses aligns with the views of the DAB. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10.  
 
Minutes compiled by: Pamela Potter 


